
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 27, 2006 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  LOUIS CELAYA, ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER 
     
SUBJECT: INTRODUCTION AND ADOPTION OF TEMPORARY MORATORIUM 

ON THE ESTABLISHMENT OF MARIJUANA DISPENSARIES IN THE 
CITY 

 
 
Please find attached a Memorandum from Craig A. Steele, City Attorney, regarding an interim 
Ordinance of the City of Agoura Hills enacted pursuant to California Government Code Section 
65858 prohibiting the establishment of marijuana dispensaries in any zoning district in the City.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council adopt the urgency interim moratorium 
ordinance, and introduce, read by title only, and waive further reading of the non-urgency 
ordinance.   
 
Attachments:   Memorandum dated September 13, 2006 from Craig A. Steele, City Attorney,  
                        Interim Urgency Zoning Ordinance No. 06-338U and Interim Zoning Ordinance No. 06-338. 


